
TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

October 12, 2015 

Mr. William C. Bovender 
Attorney for Kingsport Power Company d/b/a AEP Appalachian Power 
P.O. Box 3740 
Kingsport, TN 37664-0740 

Re: Kingsport Power Company d/b/a AEP Appalachian Power 
PPAR Tariff Filing No. 2015-0161 (Docket No. 08-00213) 

Dear Mr. Bovender: 

502 Deaderick Street, 4•h Floor 
Nashyille, Tennessee 37243 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated September 8, 2015, enclosing a tariff filing for 
Kingsport Power Company d/b/a AEP Appalachian Power ("Kingsport"). The tariff filing was 
made to increase the rates charged under Kingsport's Purchased Power Adjustment Rider 
("PPAR '')in compliance with FERC Rate Schedule No. 23 and the Authority's Order in Docket 
No. 08-00213. We also received a revised tariff and a copy of the public notice published in the 
Kingsport Times-News on September 14, 2015, which were received on September 15, 2015 and 
September 28, 2015. In accordance with TRA Rule 1220-4-1-.04, this tariff will take effect on 
October 14, 2015, as requested by Kingsport. 

Please refer to the above referenced tariff number in any correspondence regarding this filing. 

David Foster 
Chief, Utilities Division 
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